
Good morning, 

 

 This is Stefan James,I’ll make this short and sweet. We have come too far as CCS as a whole to turn 
back the hands of progress. We shouldn’t cut funding from a school district already severely under 
funded and just now starting to get proper heating/ cooling in certain schools. We should be cutting 
the Columbus Police officers salary and paying the teachers more. If we don’t keep the schools and 
all programs funded we will unfortunately see a huge rise in Juvenile crime due to idle minds being 
under privileged, un exposed to life but overly exposed to social media and these cell phones which 
gives them unlimited access to all type of information negative and positive. Let’s stay strong village 
and continue to fight!  

 


